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February 15, 2016 

Division Memorandum 

No. JL  s, 2016 

COMMUNICATION FROM DE LA SALLE UNIVERSITY 

To 	 Chiefs, CID & SGOD 
Division Education Program Supervisors/Division Coordinators 

Public Schools District Supervisors/District In Charge 

All Others Concerned 

1. Attached is a letter from the De La Salle University, Dasmarihas, Cavite inviting interested 
Science and Chemistry teachers to attend the Chemical Security and Safety Seminar (CSST) on April 11-
12, 2016 at the MertoCentre Hotel & Convention Center, Tagbilaran City, Bohol. 

2. For more details, kindly refer to the attached letter. 

	

LELA I 	RERA, CESE 

OTC-Schools Division Superintendent 

LTC/mc 
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® Ilk La Salle University 
DA S MARINAS 
CAVITE 4175 PHILIPPINES 

January 21, 2016 

(02)779-5180. (046) 481-1900 
.dlsud.edu.ph 

9-j-9 
The Superintendent 
Department of Education 

Division of Negros Oriental 

Duniaguete City, Negros Oriental 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The Physical Sciences Department (P50), College of Science and Computer Studies (CSCS) of 
De La Salle University - Dasmarinas (DLSU-D) will be holding a Chemical Security and Safety 
Seminar (CSST) on April 11-12, 2016 at MetroCentre Hotel & Convention Center, Tagbilaran 
City, Bohol, Philippines. The training is sponsored by the United States Department of State, 
Sandia National Laboratories, under the Chemical Security Engagement Program (CSP) thru 
CRDF Global, an independent non-profit organization based in Virginia, USA, The training aims 
to engage scientists, technicians, engineers and academicians to convey international best 
practices for safe and secure chemicals management. 

In relation to this, we are inviting chemistry/science teachers from your division to be part of the 
said training. Registration is free and all meals for the duration of the event will be shouldered by 
the sponsor. Accommodation of the first 20 registered participants will be shouldered by the 
sponsor. Please take note that CSST alumni are no longer qualified to attend. 

For interested participants, please send your registration form together with your updated 
Curriculum Vitae at mccervania@dlsud.edu.ph  or  mccervania@gmail.com  on or before 
February 26, 2016, They may also contact me on my phone numbers +639204300268 or 
+639256217608 or on our office number (046) 416 4531 Loc 3136, Successful applicants will be 
notified on or before March 1, 2016. 

Thank you so much. 

Respectfully yours, 

7cC444.. 
Ms. Maria Lourdes C. Cervania 
Team Leader 

Noted by 

Ms. lkdfin, Zamora 
Chair, PSD 

DyCing 
Dean, CSCS 

Fellp4 B. Martinez 
Project Leader 

DLSU-D 
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Registration Form 

Chemical Safety and Security Training (CSST) 

Date: 11-12 April, 2016 

Sponsored by the United States Department of State Sandia National Laboratories, 
Chemical Security Engagement Program (CSP) thru CRDF Global 


